
From:                                                       Christine Dent  
Sent:                                                         20 August 2024 12:45 
To:                                                            NI Enquiries 
Cc:                                                             Patricia Coates 
Subject:                                                   Re: TR020005 – Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Project 
  
Hello, 
  
I have no objection for the development of the Gatwick Northern runway. 
  
I am prepared to sell my plot when the development goes ahead. 
  
Regards 
Christine Dent  
 


